
Dearest Parents of fantastic kids… that means you!

On Monday January 20th, 2003, over 200 HHS
students have the opportunity to see a private
screening of Michael Moore’s Bowling for Columbine
(www.bowlingforcolumbine.com) at the Empire
cinemas in New Minas.  This is a great opportunity to
experience a powerful documentary about youth and
violence in North America. The movie is rated AA14
and does have controversial subject matter, images
of war, and some course language.

The first 215 students who pay their $8.00 bus and
movie fee, along with a signed permission form, will
be selected to attend this day trip. We plan to depart
from Horton at 12:25, returning for 3:20. If this date or
times change, you will be notified.

It is recommended that students either bring a
packed lunch or money to buy lunch (that is if the
theatre has its food services open).

If you have any questions or concerns, contact me at 542-6060 or by email:
psyme@horton.ednet.ns.ca.

Sincerely,

Paul Syme

I________________________, give my son/daughter _____________________ permission to
attend a trip to the New Minas Empire theatre to watch Bowling for Columbine on Monday,
January 20th.

Initials:

 ____  ____

I expect that, while on this trip, teachers and chaperones will act responsibly and do
all that is in their power to look out for the safety of my son or daughter. I also
recognize that, like any trip, students will face risks of injury (e.g. from traffic) and that
the neither the chaperones, organizer, school, the AVRSB, or the Department of
Education assumes responsibility for any injury that may occur on the way to or while
in the city.

Parent/ Guardian signature __________________________________ Date:_______________

Contact # _902____________________ Alternate contact #  _902 ____________________

Student signature                __________________________________ Date:_______________


